Approved 8/23/2000

## Coastal and Pond Access Committee

2 May 200

Town Hall Meeting Room 7:00 PM RECEIVED

DEC 1 2 2000 TOWN CLERK

## Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7;05 PM by Chairman Tom Peters.Robert Payne, Clarence Smith and Tom Flynn were in attendance.

The committee recognized Amy Schoenherr of Americorps to continue the discussion of possible projects in Wellfleet. Tom Flynn said that he had contacted Suzanne Thomas of the Beach Department and that she was interested in working with Americorps on the steps at Newcome Hollow. Miss Schoenherr said she will be in contact with Beach Department.

Old Business:

Minutes for April meeting were accepted.

Work on the Herring River access continues, contact with NSS to be scheduled.

Search for deed to Cannon Hill Beach continues, TA to be contacted again.

New Business:

Tom Flynn put forth a motion that the Committee should request the Selectmen fill vacancies on the Committee. Seconded and approved. A memo will be drawn up by Tom Peters to be sent to the Selectmen.

Next meeting scheduled for 7:00 PM on 6 June 2000.

Motioned and seconded to adjourn. Accepted by unanimous vote at 9:50 PM.

Alska, d.